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 March 24, 2025 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Information Letter no. 12-2025 
 
Dear Member Federation, 
 
After the FIE published it’s Calendar for the season 2025/2026, we are starting the 
procedure of selecting the EFC tournaments in all age categories (U14, U17, U23).  
 
The season starts on  September 1, 2025 and finishes on August 31, 2026.  
 
In order to apply to host an EFC tournament Member Federations which are in a good 
standing are invited to submit their applications by completing attached application 
form (s) and submitting to the European Fencing Confederation before  
April 10th. 
 
Based on the submitted applications the Executive Committee will select organisers 
and will publish the EFC Calendar soonest possible.  
 
While traditional tournaments hold certain priority, we will also rely on feedback from 
previous years. Organizers must ensure a smooth execution of the event, guaranteeing 
that no competition finishes late. It is therefore important that organizers verify they 
can install the required number of pistes and provide adequate space for safe 
organization. Furthermore, organizers must be prepared to confirm the competition 
within one week following notification from the EFC. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 

mailto:js@fencing-efc.eu
http://www.eurofencing.info/

